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 Author: Rep. Ortega/ Sen. Stanislawski 

 Date: 4/8/2019 

 Impact:  OMES: no material impact 
 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 585 requires the Office of Management and Enterprise Services to notify a state agency if it 

changes a policy that will affect the agency. The agency may respond to that notice, prior to 

implementation of the policy, and request to be exempted from the policy or that it be changed. 

OMES would be required to respond in writing to that request. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) anticipate the ability 

to implement the provisions of SB 583 with no material impact on the OMES budget.  For this 

reason SB 583 in its current form is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on the state 

budget or revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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